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The Federal Parliament’s National
Capital Committee is conducting an
inquiry into proposals for Pay
Parking in the Parliamentary Zone.

The introduction of pay parking in the
Parliamentary Zone is part of a
proposed group of initiatives for the
long-term development of the
Parliamentary Zone, as set out in the
Parliamentary Zone Review Outcomes
Report released by the National
Capital Authority in March 2000.

Under the Committee’s Terms of
Reference the inquiry will examine
the potential effects of pay parking on:

• the interests of visitors to the
Parliamentary Zone;

• the interests of those employed in
the Parliamentary Zone and
adjacent areas;

• the interests of the national
institutions in the Parliamentary
Zone;

• tourism and related issues; and

• proposed parking policies for
Forrest and Barton - areas
adjacent to the Parliamentary Zone
managed by the ACT Government
- and the effects of these policies on
parking arrangements in the
Parliamentary Zone.

The Committee welcomes
submissions from interested
members of the public and
organisations. The deadline for
submissions is Friday 7 March 2003.
Further information concerning the
inquiry can be obtained from:

The Inquiry Secretary

Joint Standing Committee on the
National Capital and External
Territories
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Telephone: (02) 6277 4355
Facsimile: (02) 6277 2067
Email: jscncet@aph.gov.au
http://www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/ncet
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